
WBOP PHO
Western Bay of Plenty

Primary Health Organisation

Tungia te Ururua, kia tupu 
Whakaritorito te tupu 

O te harakeke

Medical Director
The Western Bay of Plenty Primary Health Organisation is dedicated to the development and delivery of high quality primary 
health care services that meet the care needs of its enrolled population.

We have a clinical leadership opportunity for a practicing or non-practicing GP to join our executive team in Tauranga as 
Medical Director (0.4FTE).

Reporting to the CEO you will provide strategic leadership and guidance around developing and implementing systems that 
support best clinical practice in primary care 

The successful appointee will have a strong focus on clinical governance and quality improvement with an overarching goal of 
improving health outcomes for Maori. 

You will have a proven track record in building great relationships and achieving outstanding results in a complex environment. 

Western Bay of Plenty PHO is a 50:50 joint venture between Tauranga Moana iwi and general practice providers. We are a 
not-for-profit organisation supporting the sustainability of general practice in the Bay of Plenty and working alongside iwi, 
community & allied health providers and hospital services. We manage the health of over 180,000 people enrolled with 30 
practices across the Bay of Plenty.

If you have a passion for primary care and want to know more, please contact:

Debbie Pearson

Board Secretary 

P:	 (07) 577 3193

M:	 PO Box 13225, 126 Eleventh Avenue, Tauranga 3110

E:	 debbiep@wboppho.org.nz

Applications close 5pm, 14 December 2018.

mailto:debbiep@wboppho.org.nz

